
Control of Major Accident Hazards (COMAH) Regulations 2015 

 

For community relations enquiries we have set up a dedicated telephone line which is 01437 782012 and a dedicated 
email address which is publicinfo@southhooklng.com
[all calls to our Freephone number from a mobile are chargeable at your network provider’s rate]

 

At South Hook LNG we take safety very seriously. It is our top priority.
As part of our quarterly safety communications we will be testing two sirens. 
One is the COMAH Alarm and the other is the All Clear Alarm.

NO ACTION NEED BE TAKEN BY LOCAL RESIDENTS

These two sirens will be tested at 14:30hrs and again at 19:30hrs 
on Tuesday 4th April 2023

During this testing two different sounds will be heard.
○ The COMAH Alarm has a distinctive on/off sound – an intermittent tone.
○ The All Clear Alarm is a single continuous tone.

Important: this notice only applies to local residents within 
South Hook LNG’s PIZ as illustrated right.

The COMAH Alarm needs to be audible within the PIZ area. Please note that you will reside 
outside our PIZ area if you live in: Herbrandston and beyond to the west, the outer limits of 
Hakin, Hubberston, Milford Haven and beyond to the east and Angle and beyond to the south.

At anytime you can hear a recording of the COMAH Alarm and the All Clear Alarm by calling 
our special freephone number 0800 046 3470 or go to our website www.southhooklng.com 
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